## Peekskill CSD PTO Committee Report Form

Submission Date <u>3/29/17</u>	Month & Year_	<u> April 2017</u>
Committee <u>Cultural Enrichment &amp; Field Trips</u>		
Items Requiring a Vote:		
N/A		

## **Items Requiring Discussion:**

N/A

## **Items for Information Only:**

- Dr. Fine & Robin Zimmerman will be attending May committee meeting to hear feedback from members re: planning/tracking processes
- Author/Illustrator Events: Pat Schories will be speaking to Uriah Hill students on April 26<sup>th</sup>, Jade Doskow to the first grade DL classes on April 18<sup>th</sup> and Ming Uong to high school students on April 24<sup>th</sup>. Committee has decided to provide lunch or light refreshments, depending on time of day, for authors/illustrators.
- Half of kindergarten class will be going to the Mid-Hudson Children's Museum on April 3<sup>rd</sup>, other half on June 12<sup>th</sup>
- Committee is still in discussion about feasibility/necessity to continue next year; Victoria Kravitz has volunteered to Chair should it continue, as Marisa O'Leary will be stepping down at the end of the year

Submitted by: Marisa O'Leary, Chair